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Paul	Andersen,	Court	Manager	
	
If	you	play	bocce	you	know	Paul	Andersen.		Paul	takes	his	job	seriously	as	Court	Manager	for	the	Bocce	
Club.		He	has	served	on	the	Bocce	Board	since	May	of	2015,	when	he	took	over	the	court	manager	job	
from	Chief	Sweet.		Paul	makes	sure	that	the	courts	and	equipment	are	maintained	and	takes	care	of	the	
scheduling	for	the	courts.		Also,	he	has	been	instrumental	in	many	improvements	that	have	taken	place	
in	the	last	3	years	at	the	bocce	courts.		When	you	see	him,	take	time	to	thank	Paul	for	his	time,	
commitment	and	efforts	on	behalf	of	the	bocce	club	membership.		Paul	is	a	board	member	for	the	bocce	
club,	belongs	to	SIRS	114,	serves	on	the	bocce	club	rules	committee,	referees,	is	a	Captain,	a	great	friend	
and	proud	grandfather	of	three	little	girls.		The	bocce	board	is	very	grateful	to	have	dedicated	members	
who	volunteer	their	time	such	as	Paul	Andersen.		To	reserve	the	courts	for	your	club	or	family	picnics,	
contact	Paul	at	pandersen1953@yahoo.com	or	phone	530-613-3057.	



****NEXT	SHIRT	ORDER:		It’s	your	last	chance	to	order	shirts,	team	shirts	or	Christmas	presents!!	This	
is	the	club’s	last	order	for	2019.			Select	from	a	variety	of	colors	for	shirts,	wraps	or	jackets.			Ordering	
continues	through	June	23rd.		We	are	placing	orders	now	to	avoid	the	new	import/export	charges.		
Order	online	at	our	club’s	website	at	www.villagesbocceclub.		Questions	can	be	directed	to	David	Cook	
408-835-6946	or	email	cook2345@att.net.		
Guys	vs	Gals	still	has	openings	for	teams	on	Monday,	Wednesday	and	Thursdays.		Contact	Tony	at	408-
799-9668	or	email	at	tonyorlando49@yahoo.com.		
Team	Photos,	rosters	and	game	results	can	be	found	on	the	club’s	website	and	so	much	more	
information	about	the	Villages	Bocce	Club.	
	
Tip	from	the	courts:		Remember	to	place	the	pallino	in	the	bag	with	the	red	balls	when	finished	playing.	
Note:		Thank	you	Claudia	Bullington	for	your	suggestion	to	add	“Tip	from	the	Courts”	to	the	Bocce	News.	


